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From: Kh Yury <geslanforyury@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:54 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cce: marketing(@ibfx.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

identification number : RIN 3038-AC61

Dear sir,
Let me express very deep concern about new CFTC’s Proposal of leverage changes.
These changes will force trader either work with very small lots (that make trading unprofitable)

or work with very high risk( that in most cases is unacceptable). And even make impossible
to

open small or medium account and work with it.
| am sure proposed leverage changes will damage Forex in the U.S. very seriously.
As for me, | think | will close my account in the U.S and move it to another country in case

leverage changes will take plase.

Kind regards,
Khatsrinov Yury

Interbank FX’s independent trader

January 21, 2010



